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Dear Families  

 

Sports Morning was a great success in spite of the hottest day of the year, I hope the children 

enjoyed it. Photos are on the school website.  

 

I am so pleased to let you know that our Year 3/4 children have raised 

a total of £730.40 from their recent sponsored swim. This money will 

be split between The Horse Trust, Speen and the RSPCA which the 

children have chosen. Thank you to everyone who supported the 

children.  

 

Alice in Wonderland was simply amazing! Our performers in Year 5 and 

6 were outstanding. A huge thanks to Mrs France and her team of helpers 

for producing such a great opportunity for the children to engage in 

sharing their talents with us all. Photos are now on the school website. 

The Year 5/6 pupils raised a staggering £605 towards next year’s France 

trip from selling programmes, crafts and refreshments at the performances. A special mention 

to Ella in Year 5 for her superb ‘Wheel of Fortune’ game which raised over £100 alone!  

 

I am delighted to announce that our new Head Girl will be Freya 

and our new Head Boy will be Charlie. They were appointed 

after a vote by pupils and staff, a written application letter and 

interview with two governors. We were very impressed with 

Charlie’s and Freya’s attitude and enthusiasm for the roles. In 

September every pupil in the new Year 6 will have a specific responsibility which were also 

announced at the Leavers’ Service. It was lovely to welcome back Mrs Ramm to present her 

cup, I know that she thoroughly enjoyed seeing everyone and watching the performance of 

Alice in Wonderland.  

 

With this newsletter I am sending a separate letter regarding pupils’ 

stationery for September. I want to be very clear that the school is 

not asking parents to provide this stationery, but if you and your 

child (in Key Stage 2) would like to purchase pencil case for 

September then these guidelines will help you.  
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Diary Dates         September 2018  

5th Wednesday Inset – Staff Training Day – school closed to children 

6th Thursday School opens for the Autumn Term at 9.00 am 

 

Goodbyes… firstly to our 

fantastic nine in Year 6! You have 

been a great bunch and the staff 

and other children will miss each 

and every one of you. We hope 

that you enjoy your summer 

break and preparations for your 

new schools. Know that you go 

from here with our love and 

prayers for the future. We all 

enjoyed a fun-filled meal with the 

Year 6s last week.  

 

We also say goodbye to two members of staff today. Mrs Wilson and 

Mrs Phipps have made a wonderful contribution to Team Radnage this 

year. We wish them well for their future endeavours and thank them for 

their dedication and commitment to the school and children here.   

 

On a personal note, I would like to thank all of you for making me feel so welcome this year. 

We have had a busy year and a lot has been achieved. Thank you for your continued support 

of the school. Have a safe and happy summer break, full of happy memories of time together. 

I look forward to seeing you in September! 

 

 

Toby Long 

Head Teacher  

 
 

 


